
From: Tobacco.Notifications  
Sent: 29 July 2020 12:47 
To: @uk.imptob.com> 
Cc: @phe.gov.uk>; Martin Dockrell 
<Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk>; @uk.imptob.com> 
Subject: RE: Letter from Imperial 
 
Good afternoon , 
 
I would like to confirm receipt of your email dated 28th July 2020 with four attached 
documents. 
 
Please note that Martin Dockrell and  are currently on annual leave, 
returning week commencing 3rd August.  
 
I  shall ensure I bring this matter to their attention at their earliest convenience. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
Tobacco Notifications Team 
Health Improvement: Alcohol, Drugs, Tobacco, & Justice Division 
Public Health England 
Email: Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk     Tel: 020 3682  
Website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notification-of-tobacco-or-herbal-products-for-smoking  
 
Protecting and improving the nation’s health 
 

 
 




